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                13th May 2025 
Dear Families, 
 
Brownlee Triathlon – Children from Classes 4 and 5 Only 
Thank you for giving permission for your child to attend the forthcoming Brownlee Triathlon next week. As you will 
already be aware, places are in high demand for this event so we have been very lucky to secure enough for all children in 
Key Stage Two to attend.  
 
At present, voluntary contributions do not yet cover the cost of transporting children to and from the triathlon. If you 
have not yet been able to make a contribution and are planning to do so, please could I ask you to make your payment via 
Parentpay before Thursday this week. I will then be able to make a decision on Friday as to whether or not the visit can go 
ahead.  
 
If we are able to go to the Triathlon as planned, those children who normally have a school lunch will have a grab bag on 
their return. These choices have been organised in school; those who have a packed lunch will eat their own packed lunch 
as usual. 
 
Summer Fayre – Saturday 14th June 
Please watch out for the letter coming out early next week with full details of our Summer Fayre; we are really looking 
forward to seeing everyone there! We will also be sending home two books of Grand Draw tickets for each family, in the 
hope that you will support us by selling them to your family and friends. If you are unable to do so, please return the 
tickets to the school office so that they can be sold elsewhere or on the day itself.   
 
If you are happy to help in any way on the day, we are always grateful for any help you can offer. Thank you. 
 
St Norbert’s Church Spring Fayre 
St Norbert’s Church have asked me to let you know that you are warmly invited to their Church Spring Fayre this Saturday, 
17th May, from 10am to 1pm. This takes place in the church hall at the back of the church. Various games and stalls will be 
available including a cake stall, games, raffle and refreshments. All funds raised are for church funds. 
Thank you. 
 
Information from North Lincolnshire Council 
Please find attached information from North Lincolnshire Council giving details of their Healthy Minds Club starting on 6th 
October and also the Fostering Team’s Twilight Walk on Friday 16th May. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson 


